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From: Curtis, Jeff
To: Russell, Merlin; Schoepke, Robert; 
cc: Tripp, Anthony; Kantor, Karen E.; 


Winston, Kathy; 
Subject: RE: Safety Kleen Medley draft permit modifications
Date: Monday, December 06, 2010 11:01:22 AM


Merlin,
 
Safety-Kleen does not have any comments to provide for the above referenced 
draft permit modification.
 
Thanks,
 
Jeff Curtis
EHS Manager, Florida
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.
Office: (561) 738-3026
Cell: (561) 523-4719
Fax: (561) 731-1696
jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com
www.safety-kleen.com
 


From: Russell, Merlin [mailto:Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2010 1:21 PM 
To: Curtis, Jeff; Schoepke, Robert 
Cc: Tripp, Anthony; Kantor, Karen E.; Winston, Kathy 
Subject: FW: Safety Kleen Medley draft permit modifications
 
Gents,
 
Draft permit conditions attached. I’d like to go with the Intent to Issue before 
Christmas. Please let me know by December 12 if you have comments. Thank you.
 
merlin
 
 


The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. 
DEP Secretary Mimi Drew is committed to continuously assessing and improving 
the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few minutes to 
comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP 
Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.
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From: Russell, Merlin  
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 9:32 AM 
To: Tripp, Anthony 
Subject: Safety Kleen Medley draft permit modifications
 
Tony,
 
If you do not have time to look over these draft permit mods today, I’d like to send 
them on to Safety Kleen and the district while you are out so we can keep this 
moving. I can ask them to have comments back after Thanksgiving when you 
return (Maybe NLT Dec. 3). It should not take SK long to look over. It is 
straightforward but they may be taking a little time off for Thanksgiving also.
 
To help everyone out, the changes are in red.
 
merlin





